
 

 

 

 

Town of Nahant, MA 

Board of Selectmen 

 

Public Meeting 

REVISED DATE 

June 21, 2017 7:30pm 

 
Frank Barile, Chairman 

Chesley R. Taylor Jr., Vice Chair 

Richard J. Lombard, Secretary 

Jeff Chelgren, Town Administrator 

 

 

 

There will be a public meeting to discuss airplane noise on Wednesday, June 21, 2017 
at 7:30 pm at Nahant Town Hall. Our elected officials, representatives of the Federal 
Aviation Administration, and Massachusetts Port Authority have been invited.  Citizens 
are encouraged to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


